
Re DA2017/1708 195-197 Sydney Road Fairlight 

Please see attached my submission in relation to the above Development Application 
DA2017/1708. I have submitted online but have not had any confirmation that it has been 
received. The attached word document is a copy of the submission.

Yours sincerely
Pauline Barnard

--
Pauline Barnard 
0400 445 275

Sent: 16/11/2018 1:52:58 PM
Subject: DA2017/1708 195-197 Sydney Road Fairlight
Attachments: Submission to DA20181708 Barnard.pdf; 




